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Palm Crosses will be blessed at the 7pm Vigil Mass on Saturday 4th April but because of the current 
situation with the Coronavirus we will keep them in the church and give them to you at a later date. 
Meanwhile go to your garden and get some Palm or a piece of greenery and put it on your front 
door to honour Christ. 


